
Ambassador Dharshana M. Perera had wide 
ranging discussions with Governor Anders  
Danielsson, Mayor Anneli Rhedin and 
President  Regional Council Annika 
Tännström during the official visit to West 
Sweden Region on 7th October 2021, the first 
official visit outside Stockholm.  
Discussions with the West Sweden Chamber 
of Commerce too hold the potential for 
future cooperation. The pursuit of City’s and 
the regions vision of a sustainable, climate 
friendly future, economically dynamic city 
which is  emerging as the smart city of the 
future, is truly inspiring.  
We express gratitude to Governor 
Danielsson,  Mayor Annelli Rhedin and 
President Annika Tännström and for sharing 
the time at the opening of the Honorary 
Consulate. 
The new Honorary Consulate operations in 
Gothenburg under the leadership of             
Mr. Marcus Petterson, is a symbol of  Sri 
Lanka’s strong commitment to re-calibrating 
Sri Lanka’s relationship with the region; and, 
its being established during the City’s 
milestone year 2021- the 400 year 
anniversary. Sri Lanka is confident of the 
great potential for future partnership. 


